
Re DA 2019/1260 - 27/29 North Avalon Road.

To whom it may concern,

We strongly oppose this application on the grounds of overdevelopment of the area and the 
removal of trees. 

We have read the submissions and the objections to this proposal and agree with the concerns 
that have been raised. We do not need nor want this type of development as
is very clear from concerned residents. 

We would urge council to reject this application and require the developer to offer a revised 
plan that is more in keeping with the area and that does not sacrifice trees.

Thank you.
Erin Broady 
Menios Constantinou 

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 4/02/2020 7:39:03 PM
Subject: Re DA 2019/1260 - 27/29 North Avalon Road


